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OFFICE OF THE CHANCELLOR

17 March 2020

MEMORANDUMNO. FRN-20-008

TO All Deans, Directors and Heads of Units

SUBJECT Revision to Memo No. FRN-20-006-Aon the Early Release of
Salaries

In view of the announcement last night of more stringent government
measures to contain the spread of the COVID-19, we will be releasing the
salaries of non-UP contractual personnel for the period 16-31 March, which are
drawn from Central Administration Funds or Units' MOOE! Trust Funds, on or
before 20 March through ATM payroll.

This supersedes item #2 of Memorandum No. FRN 20-006-A.

FIDEL R. NEMENZO, D.Sc.
Chancellor


